
Our Week In Year One 
Friday 10th of December 2021 

What we have been learning this week…. 

· In English we finished up The Polar Express! It has been such a magical topic for the children, we 
have loved exploring the characters and setting of this Winter themed text. 

· During RE we looked at gratitude and what that means at 
this time of year. The children loved making gratitude chains. 

· WELL DONE to all the 
children for a successful 
carol concert. It was amaz-
ing to be able to share the 
children’s hard work with 
you in person. 
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Just a few reminders… 

· Library day for year 1 is Monday. 

· PE days for year 1 have changed to Tuesday and Friday. 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Thank you—Miss Cano and Mrs Mouncey-Jaggers 

 

 

Home Learning 

· Daily Reading– please try to read once a day at home. 

· Phonics homework—Please complete any tasks that need to be written in your small blue home-
work books. 

· Weekly maths seed lesson 

· Termly homework grid  
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